
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

15th June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Y6 Visit to Crucial Crew  
 

 
Year 6 will be visiting the Lifewise Centre in Rotherham for the day on Monday 21st June 
(for Y6S/W and Y6HN) and Friday 25th June (for Y6R/J and Y6S/P).  This is for an 
initiative called ‘Crucial Crew’, which is run by the South Yorkshire Police and involves 
children taking part in scenarios designed to teach them about keeping safe.  
 
The visit will take place during the normal school day. The bus will leave school at 9.00am 
prompt - please ensure that your child arrives at school between 8:35 and 8:45am, ready 
for a speedy registration! The children will need to bring a packed lunch and should also 
wear sensible footwear and school uniform.  
 
We have already requested payment for this visit (which was a joint payment of £12.50  
with the Mr Frostbite talks). Thank you for the parental contributions received so far. We 
would however welcome any more contributions in supporting the school with meeting the 
costs incurred.  
 
To cover the costs for this, we are asking for a contribution per child. As with all activities of 
this kind, we can only ask for a voluntary contribution, but should insufficient funds be 
received, the events may have to be cancelled. Please make payments via Parent Pay. 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 6 Team 
 
 


